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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 6 at Foxlease 
On Monday of this week all of our wonderful Y6 children left school, heading for the New Forest in Hampshire for their residen-
tial trip. They are having a wonderful time, abseiling, raft building, climbing and zip — wiring for the week. There are some pic-
tures on our school website: www.kentishtown.camden.sch.uk and on Twitter—@KentishTownCE. 
 
End of Year Reports and Optional Parents’ Meetings 
Your children’s end of year report will be sent home to you this Friday, 8th July. Beech class will receive their reports on Tuesday 
12th July, as they are away on their residential trip. We offer an optional meeting with teachers on Tuesday 12th July but most 
parents and carers will not need to book an appointment. Please only book an appointment if you wish to discuss something in 
your child’s report. Pam will send the link if you do need to book a 10 minute appointment.  
 
Eid Party—14th July after school 
We would like to wish Eid Mubarak to all our families who are celebrating Eid Ul Adha on Saturday 9th July.  We will be hosting 
an Eid Tea on Thursday 14th July after school. It will take place in the main playground.  This is a party and a free event.  Please 
can you bring some food to share on the day. You can bring any kind of party food .Please bring it in before 2:30pm so that we can 
set up. The children do not have to wear school uniform on the day, they can come in their Eid clothes or any party clothes and 
contribute one pound which will go to Islamic Relief. Everyone is very welcome so please come along and join in with the festivi-
ties. Please do not bring food with nuts — thank you. Thank you — Jahanara. 

 
Broadstairs 
We are all looking forward to the trip next Friday for Y1 — Y6. Please help us by paying for your ticket and your child’s ticket on 
ParentPay. There will be a meeting for parent/carers who are coming along to help on Tuesday 13th July, immediately after 
drop off at 9am. We will meet in the staffroom.  
 
End of Term Dates 
Friday 15th July: Y1 – Y6 Broadstairs trip to the seaside 
Wednesday 20th July: Year show, “The  Prince of Egypt” - 2pm in the hall 
Wednesday 20th July: Year 6 show, “The Prince of Egypt” - 6pm in the hall 
Thursday 21st July: Year 6 Leavers’ Service – 2pm in the playground 
Friday 22nd July: Staff and Children Leaving – 9.30am in the playground 
Friday 22nd July - End of Term. Please collect children at 1pm for the Summer Holiday.  
 
Building Work 
There will be some building work taking place in school over the summer holidays: 

• Beech class will be repainted and refreshed 

• The roof of the Music Room will be replaced 

• The roof of the Nursery will be repaired 
 
None of this work will interfere with the running of Summer Club.  
 
And finally 
I would like to congratulate Coach Chloe on completing her degree. Chloe has been working towards a degree in Physical Educa-
tion, Sport and Physical Activity for the last three years, with support from school. Chloe has achieved a First Class Degree and 
the impact of her commitment and development has been clear to see in her teaching of our children. She richly deserves our con-
gratulations.  
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend in the sunshine.  
 
 
Best wishes, 

 
James Humphries - Headteacher 

 



 

    

 

      
 

Summer holiday cycle training  

for children  
 

Free cycle training sessions for children during the Summer Holidays 2022.  The course is free of 
charge and is delivered over two days; however booking is required to secure a place. 

 

Aimed at children and young people aged 8 or over who can ride unassisted and want to improve 
their safe cycling skills.  We also offer courses for children who are still learning to start, stop and 
balance. 

 

• Tuesday 26th & Wednesday 27th July 

• Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd August 

• Thursday 4
th
 and Friday 5

th
 August 

•  

 
 
 
VENUE: Haverstock School, 24 Haverstock Hill. Chalk Farm. NW3 2BQ 
 

For more information, or to book onto a course,  
https://www.camden.gov.uk/cycleskills 
 
We also offer training for adults at weekends.  
 

Please ensure you bring your own roadworthy bike. 
There are some bikes available to borrow. 

 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/cycleskills


 
CHILDREN IN NURSERY 

 
Just a reminder that the children in our current Nursery Class who will be 
returning to Nursery in September will start back on 7th September.  
 
Many thanks. 
 
Tracy Nolan 
Nursery Lead 

 
MORGAN’S STATIONERY 

20% DISCOUNT 
 

Morgan’s Stationery have very kindly offered to give  
Parents, Staff and Pupils 20% off all back to school  

stock during July, August and September. 
 


